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ATTN: 25X1

SUBJ: Security Implications in the State Department Decimal File System

REF:  Your Memo to DDO, 1 Jun 77, Same Subj [DO/ISS #77-106]

Bill,

On 21 July 1977, I made arrangements through INR for direct contact between
25X1 | | DDA, and the State Department's Associate Historian, Fred Aandhal,

: to resolve the problem discussed in referent memorandum by you. -I am hoping that
in this way, the necessary continued protection for CIA personnel and activities
can be maintained without violating the requirements on the declassification
program. Unless I am informed of continuing difficulties in this area by either
you or Mark, I shall forget about this item.

25X1

cc: C/ISAS/DDA
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